
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
 

MINUTES 
 

JULY 17, 2013 
 
A meeting of the Conway Zoning Board of Adjustment was scheduled for Wednesday, July 17, 
2013 at 7:30 p.m. at the Conway Town Office in Center Conway, NH.  Those present were: 
Board members Andrew Chalmers and Dana Hylen; Building Inspector, David Pandora; and 
Recording Secretary, Karen Hallowell.    Also, present for the scheduled Public Hearing was the 
applicant, Ernest Phillips.   
 
At 7:45 p.m., due to the lack of a quorum of Board members, Mr. Chalmers canceled the 
meeting.   No business was conducted.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
Karen Hallowell 
Recording Secretary 
 


